Walter, Penny

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Ken Achs - Request to Lease of City Owned Space 145 1st Avenue Saskatoon Tribal Council for Temporary Emergency Shelter - CK 600-3 x 270-9]

From: Ken Achs <<u>midwest@mwdc.ca</u>> Sent: December 06, 2021 5:13 PM

To: Brent Penner < brent.penner@dtnyxe.ca Cc: City Council@Saskatoon.ca

Subject: Email - Communication - Ken Achs - Request to Lease of City Owned Space 145 1st Avenue Saskatoon Tribal

Council for Temporary Emergency Shelter - CK 600-3 x 270-9]

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Brent,

Thank you for forwarding this document.

The STC should go to the old City Transit building by AODBT. Putting these people in the core is not helping the downtown, especially if there are better options.

I don't support the 145 1st Avenue North option.



Ken Achs President and CEO Mid-West Group of Companies

T 306.933.4838 | F 306.933.4121 | midwest@mwdc.ca 100-450 2nd Avenue North, Saskatoon SK S7K 2C3 | www.midwestgroup.ca